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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of August and Beyond: 
• Village Council meetings are on August 1st and 15th at 7PM this month, please join! 
• Survey for Facilities Plan is available here - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/covingtonfacilitysurvey 

please take the survey to get your opinions about the facilities in the Village documented! 

 
 
 

 High Street Project 

• Phase 1 was completed at the end of June with Phase 2 completed at the end of July. 
• Phase 3 closures are from Wright Street through US36. 
• Detours are detailed on the Village website – www.villageofcovington.com  

Once all roadwork is completed in Phase 1-3, the last phase will be the final topcoat of asphalt, striping, 
and all remaining signs, lights, and poles. 

Schoolhouse Park Project 

• The Village has secured all the necessary funding to start work on Schoolhouse Park!   
• In late August the Rudy Property / Phase 1 of Schoolhouse Park will be bid out for completion.  

Once bids are returned, we will know a formal schedule for completed work on the demolition of 
the Old Rudy property and construction on Schoolhouse Park! 

•  The Village will be holding a public auction and groundbreaking for Schoolhouse Park in late 
August / early September! 

Wastewater Treatment Facility 

• The Village has 3D models available to look at along with more detailed designs of the proposed 
wastewater treatment facility. 

• Public comment period opened in July and the Village will accept any thoughts or improvements 
to the proposed plan. 

• Additional public comment can be provided by calling the Village offices at 937-473-3420. 
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